
  

 

 

 

NOTICE 29/20 

Date:  17 September 2020 

Subject: Improvement and renewal of BME Exchanges SMART platform 
 

As announced in our previous notice dated July 3, 2020, BME is executing a project for the renewal and 

improvement of the SMART Trading System used in the different Market segments managed by BME. 

Following this notice there is a new calendar that remains as follows: 

1) October 19, 2020 (not changed): Launch in the MEFF Test environment of the new order entry 

and management binary interface. 

 

2) November 23, 2020 (changed): Launch in the MEFF Production environment of the new 

software architecture and servers of the SMART System for MEFF. 

 

3) November 30, 2020 (changed): new binary messaging protocol will be made available in MEFF 

Production environment to Members with regard to public information messages on market 

data. It is reminded that this launch only affects those entities that wish to operate with the new 

protocol, since the current protocols based on FIX are maintained and have continuity. 

 

4) January 11, 2021 (not changed): Launch in the MEFF Production environment of the new order 

entry and management binary interface. Just a reminder that this step will only affects those 

entities that wish to operate with the new protocol, since the current interfaces based on FIX 

protocol are also maintained. 

 

For any question regarding this notice, please contact BME Tech Service Department at 

techservices@grupobme.es 
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